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REPORT RECOMMENDATION: 

That the Standing Committee on Environmental Protection, Water and 

Waste Management recommend Council receive this report for 

information. 

 

The Committee received a detailed slide presentation overview of the report  

from Ms Marilyn Journeaux, Director, Solid Waste Services, Public Works and 

Environmental Services (PWES) Department.  A copy of this presentation is held 

on file with the City Clerk.  Mr. Jonathan Hamilton, Program Manager, Waste 

Collection and Customer Service, Waste Collection Branch, Solid Waste 

Services, PWES, was also present.  Ms. Journeaux responded to questions 

regarding operating cost deficits and contractual savings for Zone 5.   

At the conclusion of discussions, the report recommendation was put before the 

Committee and was “CARRIED”, as presented. 

 

 


